
Ravelston Park – Representation 042 

From: Scott McGlinchey <REDACTED> 
Sent: 24 April 2022 15:13 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston park 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am writing to you re: The request that has been made by the Blackhall Community Trust relating to 
the Ravelston Park Pavilion and surrounding parkland, Craigcrook Rd, Edinburgh EH4 3RU 
 
This land should not be sold or transferred. It should remain for the good and continued use of the 
public, freely, as constituted both in terms of amenity and thoroughfare. 
 
Rgds. Scott mcglinchey. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
This e-mail is confidential and intended for the addressee above. If you have received this e-mail in 
error or there are any problems please notify the sender immediately deleting the message from 
your computer. Please do not disclose, copy or alter this message for any unauthorised purpose. 
Whilst all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses Exception Ltd will not 
be liable for damage arising as a result of any virus being passed on or arising from the alteration of 
the contents of this message by a third party. Exception Limited registered office is REDACTED 
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